

Weekly Announcements





Rose Bowl Water Polo Club Coaches Making a Splash

RBWPC coaches Lindsey Garcia and Mike Gonzales have been selected to join USA Water Polo national team coaching staff, sending groups to train/compete this summer. Coach Lindsey will be with the Youth Girls team in Santorini and Coach Mike will be with the Youth Boys group in Budapest. More information will be available through USA Water Polo in the coming weeks. Training trips will occur after the Junior Olympics.

Way to go Coach Garcia & Coach Gonzales!



Yoga Classes For All

Last week a few City of Pasadena employees joined us for a yoga class. They LOVED it! Consider signing up for a class today and find your zen!

Namaste

Lifeguard Training

Only a few spots remain for our upcoming American Red Cross Lifeguard Training with Waterfront & Title 22 class. The class runs June 7-21.







THINGS TO KNOW BEFORE YOU VISIT

- Union Rescue Mission Run/Walk Saturday, June 8. Traffic/Parking Impacted Rose Bowl Flea Market Sunday, June 9, Parking/Traffic Impacted The RBAC will host a Blood Drive on June 13 from 11:00-5:30pm.

Empowering Community & Changing Lives

Give Today

RBAC | www.rosebowlaquatics.org











The Rose Bowl Aquatics Center is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization. Tax ID 95-3994788.

Rose Bowl Aquatics Center | 360 N. Arroyo Blvd. | Pasadena, CA 91103 US

Unsubscribe | Update Profile | Constant Contact Data Notice

